Notice: February 25, 2025

Bailey County has been informed of a phone scam that is currently using the
Bailey Court system as a reference.

Please note that Bailey County does not make phone calls on Court proceedings.
All notices from Bailey County will be processed through the mail. If you get a
phone call or message, we suggest that you do not respond to the notice.



